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Majtenyi, Victor

From: noreply@sfwmd.gov
Sent: Thursday, May 19, 2016 10:53 AM
To: Majtenyi, Victor
Subject: Your Request To The South Florida Water Management District

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Categories: Red Category

Thank you for your submission for the Cooperative Funding Program on May 19, 2016, 10:52 am.  
 
Confirmation Number: 8017118 
 
* Please note: This e-mail was sent from an auto-notification system that cannot accept incoming e-mail. Do not 
reply to this message. If you need additional information please email coopfunding@sfwmd.gov.  
 
We value your opinion. Please take a few minutes to share your comments on the service you received from the 
District by clicking on this link.  


